
The Supreme Court’s decision in Parents Involved in 
Community Schools v. Seattle School District No. 1, cases 
which struck down race-conscious student admission plans 
for public schools in Seattle, and Louisville, brought the 
contentious topic of racial preferences back into the 
headlines.  Although the decision deals with K–12 
education, it has significant implications for higher 
education.  This article explores those implications. 
 


